
  
 

  

 

  

  

HAVE YOU SERVED IN THE U.S. AIR 
FORCE IN THE LAST 30 YEARS?   

 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE REUNITED  
WITH SOMEONE FROM YOUR 

UNITED STATES AIR FORCE CAREER? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  

 

Blink Films is an award-winning television production company.   
We are producing We’ll Meet Again, a NEW 6 episode documentary season   

for the Public Broadcasting Service (PBS).   
  

The show will reunite ordinary people who were involved in significant   
historic events and movements from the first Persian Gulf War to the present day.  

  
We are very interested in telling the story of people in the United States Air Force.   

To honor and remember the men and women who have served in or with the U.S. Air  
Force in the last 30 years we would like one episode of this series to feature stories of  

service, sacrifice and achievement.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR SERVING MEMBERS OR VETERANS WHO WOULD LIKE TO BE 
REUNITED WITH SOMEONE SIGNIFICANT FROM THEIR TIME IN THE AIR FORCE IN THE 

LAST 30 YEARS.   
  

TO FIND OUT MORE OR TO SHARE YOUR STORY, PLEASE CONTACT ALICE:  
 

EMAIL: alice.smith@blinkfilmsuk.com OR CALL: 1-888-487-2771 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU! 

https://www.blinkfilmsuk.com/meetagain/   
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